NOV 16 1984
Docket Nos.: 50-352/353

Mr. Edward G, Bauer, Jr.

Vice President & General Counsel
Philadelphia Clectric Company
2301 Market Street

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Dear Mr, Bauer:

SUBJECT: ISSUANCE OF SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT SUPPLEMENT NOS. 2 & 3 FOR
PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY, LIMERICK GENERATING STATION,
UNITS 1 AND 2

Twenty (20) copies Supplement Nos, 2 & 3 Safety Evaluation Report (NUREG-0991)
prepared by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation in connection with your
application for an operating license for Limerick Generating Station, Units

1 and 2, are enclosed for your use,

Copies of the report will be placed in the Commission's Public Document Room
located at 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555, and in the local public
document room at the Pottstown Public Library, 500 High Street, Pottstown,
Pennsylvania 19464,

Sincerely,

A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch #2
Division of Licensing

Enclosure: ISTRIBUT ION
Supplement Nos, 2 & 3 to NUREG-0991 (20) ”
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